

REMEMBERING Paul Emmanuel Giroday

July 2, 1964 - April 16, 2017



Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Maureen MacLennan

Relation: School and PRACL support

Thinking of the Giroday family today. Paul and I went to school together in Ocean View back in the 80s, and then met again through my job at PRACL. Our families have known each other for years with our dads enjoying time together on the golf course before Mike and Gus passed on. Thinking of you all.

Tribute from Heather MacLeod

Relation: Friend

My heartfelt condolences to Shirley, Neil and all of Paul's family and his friends. We'll certainly miss him at our Saturday lunches. Thanks for the memories growing up Paul. I'm sure your dad was there to greet you with open arms. Until we meet again.

Tribute from Cathy Wagner (Lewis)

Relation: school

I cannot imagine the pain the Giroday family is experiencing at the moment. I first met Paul at Assumption along with Pat and Neil. I cannot imagine a sweeter soul than Pauls. Shirley, I know Paul is riding and singing with his dad beside him. God Bless

Tribute from Jeannette Jones

Relation: Past neighbourhood kid

I lived across the street when you all arrived to Powell River and remember "small" Paul very much. Paul was such a well loved citizen of this town. He will be long remembered. Condolences to his family.

Tribute from Bern Muller

I am so sorry to hear of Paul's passing. My condolences to your family. I have fond memories of time with Paul in class at Assumption School many years ago. God bless you.

Tribute from Natalie Penny

Relation: Friend

I am so sorry for the loss of your son, brother and uncle. Paul lived on Maple ave just behind me and I loved seeing and talking to him, Powell River lost another wonderful person.

Tribute from Sandra Ciaraulo

I remember Paul from the neighborhood also when I was growing up on Glacier St. $\,$

He always stopped to talk about his bike or sing songs. Haven't seen him in alot of years, but he left a lasting impression on me . Sorry for your loss

Tribute from Mr. David Alan Lessor

Relation: Family friend

I remember Growing up with Paul back in the 70's in the Townsite. Paul was a Champion Walker and had a heart of Gold. There was always a special spot just up from the Theatre near the Totem poles where you could find Paul's empty soft drink bottles in the Bush half full. We'll walk together again in the streets of Glory. Heart felt Peace to Your endearing family.

